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ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE OF THE COURTS 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
 

RFP Number: CFCC 2012-02-RB  
 

Sonoma County Dependency Representation 
 
 

August 16, 2012 
 

 

 
1. Why is the per case amount (total number of cases divided by total budget amount allowed) so 

much lower for parent representation/so much higher for child clients? 

Answer: Historically in Sonoma County, the per-case amount for children’s representation has 
been higher than for parent’s representation.  The proposed allocation (budget) for 
each Lot identified in RFP Section 7.2.3 was established to match the current level of 
funding for court-appointed counsel. 

 
2. Can letters of support for a proposer be submitted with the proposal?  If so, how can they be 

submitted and in what format? 

Answer: Letters of support are not to be submitted with proposals and therefore will not be 
considered during our evaluation. 

 

 

[END OF QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS] 


